
 
 

 

To: Nicole Rubli, Acting Manager of Legislative Services/City Clerk 

 Saima Tufail, Interim Deputy City Clerk 

From: Bram Cotton Economic Development Officer, Economic 

Development and Tourism Division   

Date: April 26, 2022  

Re: May 1st Doctors Day Proclamation 

 
The Economic Development and Tourism Division would like City Council to proclaim 
May 1, 2022 as “Doctors’ Day” in the City of Port Colborne. 
 
Ontario Medical Association celebrate Doctors’ Day, which happens every May 1. 
  
It’s a day for Ontarians to show their appreciation for the extraordinary doctors who 
have been on the front lines during the COVID-19 pandemic and to recognize the 
contributions they continue to make in our city. 
 
Please see attached proclamation. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
 
 
Bram Cotton  
Economic Development Officer, Economic Development and Tourism Division 
 
 

Memorandum 



 
                

             

 
April 26, 2022 

 
 
 

Moved by Councillor  
Seconded by Councillor 

  
WHEREAS Doctor’s Day is an annual celebration with the Ontario 

Medical Association; and 

WHEREAS COVID-19 pandemic health emergency in Canada has 

been very challenging for physicians who have been through more than a 

year of unprecedented challenges; and 

WHEREAS support for your local physicians as we look to maintain 

and recover from these challenges;  

 NOW THEREFORE, I, Mayor, William C. Steele, proclaim May 1st, 

2022 “Doctors’ Day” in the City of Port Colborne and encourage all citizens 

to recognize and celebrate our Doctors in Port Colborne.  

 

         
_________________________ 
William C. Steele 

        Mayor 
 


